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A Prayer for Discernment

Grant me, O Lord, to see everything now 

with new eyes;

to discern and test the spirits that help 

me read the signs of the times;

to relish the things that are yours and 

communicate them to others.

Give me the clarity of understanding that 

you gave Ignatius.
Amen.

Message from the Headteacher

This week at Holy Trinity it has been a relatively quiet 

week; the children and staff have quickly settled into a 

new term and are working hard.  I hope you all had a 

wonderful Christmas and I would like to wish you all a 

very happy and successful New Year. 

It was lovely to celebrate our New Year Mass, as a 

whole school.  Well done to Year 3 who led the Mass 

brilliantly.

Mrs Medler will be leaving us to start her maternity leave 

on Friday 25th January, at which point Mrs Clay will take 

over responsibility for Year 5.  For the next couple of 

weeks Mrs Clay will be spending a number of mornings 

in Year 5 to ensure that this transition is a smooth and 

successful one.  As you will see in the Dates for your 

Diary  Parents’ evenings are going to be held in March, 

but if any Year 5 parents have any urgent enquires to 

discuss with Mrs Medler, she will be available all day on 

Thursday 17th January.

Please contact the school office if you would like to book 

an appointment.

Please note, we have attached new dates for your diary 

for the Spring Term.  We are pleased to announce that 

our Year 3 and 4 classes will be presenting an Easter 

Production on Tuesday 26th March. 

After School Clubs start again on Monday.  If your child 

is not attending any club they have signed up to, it is 

important you let the office or the teacher running the 

club know, as registers are taken at the beginning of 

each  club.  This is a safeguarding requirement.  Thank 

you.

Have a wonderful weekend.

Message from the PTA

Happy New Year! 

We had a very busy term last year 
and would like to thank everyone for 

their support. We’ve made a 
fantastic start with £3300 raised 

towards improved play areas, 
technical equipment and special days 

out for the children. 

Our next PTA meeting is Wednesday 
16th January at 7.30pm and it would 

be lovely to see you there. 

http://www.holy-trinity.oxon.sch.uk/


DATES FOF THE SPRING TERM

Monday 14th January After School Clubs start

Friday 18th January NSPCC Number Day

Wednesday 23rd January
Year 6 Swimming Gala at Chipping Norton Leisure 
Centre 1.30 – 3.30pm

Thursday 31st January
Year x Boccia Tournament at CC College 1.30 –
4pm

Friday 1st February
PTA Event – The Fuss at the Town Hall 
8- 11.30pm

Wednesday 6th February
Year 6 boys/girls Netball Tournament at 
Chipping Norton School 2.30-4.45pm

Thursday 7th February
Height and Weight Check for Reception Class 
and Year 6

Wednesday 13th February
Years 3/4 Balls Skills event at Chipping Norton 
Leisure Centre 2.30 – 4.45pm

Friday 15th February Break up for half-term.  Finish at 3.00pm

HALF TERM 18th – 22nd February 2019

Monday 25th February Return to School

Wednesday 27th February
Year 5 trip to Cadbury World
Photos to be taken for Year 6 Memory Book

Tuesday 5th March
Year 5 Science Day at Kingham Hill School 
12 – 4pm

Wednesday 6th March Parents’ Evening 3.10 – 5.30pm

Thursday 7th March Parents’ Evening 3.10 – 6pm

Saturday 9th March Choir singing at Chipping Norton Music Festival

Friday 15th March COMIC RELIEF RED NOSE DAY

Wednesday 20th March

Year 1 at Dance Festival at the Chipping Norton 
Leisure Centre 1.15 – 2.45pm
Year 5 Chipping Norton Music Festival Workshop 
2.45 – 4.45pm

Year 5 Concert at Chipping Norton School 
5.30 – 6.15pm

Tuesday 26th March Year 3 & 4 Easter Production at 6.00pm

Wednesday 27th March
Year 2 and 3 at Schoolympics at Chipping Norton 
Leisure Centre (1.15 – 3.30pm) 

Friday 29th March Comedy Night in School Hall at 7pm

Friday 5th April

Whole School Mass at 9.10am

Finish for Easter holidays at 12.05pm

Return to School on Tuesday 23rd April 2019


